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Your opinions matter! Feedback on ASPnet communication channels  

WHAT DO YOU THINK OF THE “INFO FLASH”? 

• We have sent five Info Flashes since September. Do you think we should continue this format of communications? 

Complete this short survey to share your thoughts! Your input will help us improve how we connect, share 

information, and engage with you. Our objective is to provide you with meaningful information.  

• Survey is available in English, French and Spanish. Also here: https://forms.office.com/e/vvEe25ijkn   

• Deadline: 15 January 2025   

• For more information: please contact ASPnet@unesco.org   

The report " Why the world needs happy schools: global report on happiness in and for 

learning” is now available in English and French 
 

INFORMATION SHARING 

• The UNESCO report "Why the world needs happy schools: global report on happiness in and for learning" is now 

available in English and French. The French version of the report was officially launched on the occasion of the 

French ASPnet Annual Meeting at UNESCO Headquarters on 12 and 13 December 2024, organized by the French 

National Commission for UNESCO.  

• The English version was launched on the International Day of Happiness in March 2024. It urges education 

authorities to recognize happiness as a means – and an end – to quality education. The report draws on evidence 

from neuroscience, cognitive psychology and comparative education, which shows that joyful school environments, 

which foster engaging pedagogies and relationships, can improve teaching and learning experiences, as well as 

learning outcomes.  

• For more information, please contact ASPnet@unesco.org  
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